
From: richard rick_fay henry   
Sent: January 28, 2024 9:59 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: RE: 1065 Paramount Dr.  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As we will be unable to attend the meeting, I am writing to let you know of our concerns for the plans 
for 1065 Paramount Dr.  
  
 Whereas we do not totally disagree with homes/townhomes being built in this area, we strongly 
oppose an 8 storey apartment building. If you take a look around this small area, you will not see 
anything higher than  one 3 storey apartment building. Eight stories does NOT fit in with the landscape 
of this area especially next to two elementary school.  Traffic is another huge issue during morning 
school drop off times and pick up times.  
 
Please take into consideration the already established community when allowing builders to submit 
their plans! 
 
Once again, we strenuously object to the plan for 1065 Paramount Drive as it stands.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Richard and Fay Henry 
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